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Approve First Renewal for PS-5135-02/BJC — Continuing Services for
Miscelianeous Capacity and Safety Improvements Evaluation
Services, with GMB Engineers & Planners, Orlando (Not-to-Exceed
$100,000.00 per year).

PS-5135-02/BJC provides for engineering consulting services to include,
but not limited to, the following:

¢ Before and after evaluation of roadway improvements to determine
changes in traffic volumes, delay, speed, and other measures of
effectiveness;
Minor traffic studies;
Miscellaneous Maintenance of Traffic plans and signal modification
plans;
Miscellaneous Transportation Modeling (FSUTMS);
Signal timing analysis;

« Trip generation and/or roadway impact fee land use studies.

GMB Engineers & Planners has agreed to renew their agreement for one
(1) additional year at the current pricing, temms and conditions and at the
sole option of the County may be renewed for a second additional year.

Authorization for performance of services by the Consultants under this
agreement shall be in the form of written Work Orders issued and
executed by the County and signed by the Consuitants. The work and
dollar amount for each Work Order will be negotiated on an as-needed
basis for each project.

Public Works/Engineering; Environmental Services; Administrative
Services/Facilities Maintenance and Fiscal Services/Purchasing and
Contracts Division recommend the Board to approve the renewal and
authorize Purchasing to notify the Consuiltant of such action.
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DEPARTMENT OF FISCAL SERVICES

SEMINOLE COUNTY
PURCHASING AND CONTRACTS DIVISION {_sLomoAs NaTURAL CHOICE

January 7, 2004
Fax: (407) 898-5425
Mr. Dante A. Gabrisl, P.E.
GMB Engineering & Planners
3751 Maguire Blvd, Suite 111
Orando, Florida 32803

Subject: First Renewal for PS-5135-02/BJC — Continuing Contract for
Miscellaneous Capacity and Safety Improvements Evaluation Services

The subject contract is due to expire on February 27, 2004, but may be extended for an
additional year, considering all pricing, terms and conditions remain the same. If you
are in agreement with extending the current contract, please sign below and return to
Purchasing via fax as soon as possible.

Please provide this office with a current certificate of insurance (refer to the original
contract agreement for insurance requirements).

If you should have any question, please do not hesitate to call me at (407) 665-7119.

Regards,

=

David Santiago
Contracts Analyst

GMB Engineers & Planners, agrees 1o extend for the period ending February 27, 2005.
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